June 25, 2014

John Bailey, Permit Branch Manager
ADEQ, Water Division

5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

Dear Mr. Bailey,

Drew Foam in Monticello, Arkansas, IGP permit number ARR0O00817 respectfully requests the 60-day
extension past the July 1 permit effective date to complete the SWPPP revision as described by Mr. Ryan
Benefield, P.E., Deputy Director in his presentation at the 2014 AEF Water Regulations Update Seminar.
We are requesting the extension due to the delay resulting from the General Permit appeal/stay and
late settlement and also because the July 1 due date coincides with the due date for the Toxic Release
Inventory Reports making it difficult to meet the Plan revision deadline. Thank you.

Sincerely, .

Susan McClendon, CFO
Drew Foam
Monticello, Arkansas



